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Monday 7th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! I hope you had a restful half term break and enjoyed the sunshine – we couldn’t have asked for better 

weather. 

I am sure you will have seen in the local and national press that the figures for those testing positive for Covid-19 in 

Bradford are on the rise. We want to do everything we can to prevent us having to close a class and children having to 

learn at home. To do that, we need your help with the following: 

✔ Continue to wear masks when you drop off and pick up each day 

 

✔ Be on time for drop off and pick up and please leave the school site without delay-8:50am & 3:10pm 

 

✔ If anyone in your house has covid symptoms please do not send your child to school. If someone in 

your household has covid symptoms, that person must book a covid test without delay (119) and 

everyone in that household must self-isolate whilst waiting for the results.  If you are unsure of 

what to do, ring the office and a member of the team will be happy to help. 

Lateral flow tests are now widely available. These tests are simple to administer at home and will provide you with 

peace of mind if you or anyone in your house is feeling unwell. Current guidance recommends they are done twice a 

week. If you are unsure of what to do or where to get them from, there is a link on our website. Alternatively, ring the 

office and we can help you. 

Our risk assessments have been reviewed ready for the start of this new half term and we remain committed to 

ensuring we provide your children with the best face to face education we can, despite the challenge of covid. As 

always, if you are unsure of anything please speak to a member of the team. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Alex Summerscales 
Head of School 

 
 


